




NOTICE:  WCUSD FEBRUARY 18, 2021 Board Meeting Cancelled 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Due to Extreme Weather Conditions Wickson Creek SUD has canceled the 02/18/2021 Regular Board Meeting.  There are no agenda items designated as essential that could not be addressed at a later date.  We are practicing a proactive response plan which takes steps to ensure protecting the safety of the public, our employee’s, and board members.  The safety of everyone in our community is a top priority.  
